
 
 

Becoming a parent is one of life’s most precious and challenging journeys, 
filled with questions, doubts, and excitement. That’s why we’re here.  
  

Founded in 1983 as the Family Visitor Program of Garfield County and known 

today as Great Expectations, our evidence-based perinatal home visiting 

programs improve child and maternal health and reduce the risk of child abuse 

and neglect. Our registered nurses and family support specialists confidentially 

and compassionately help families in Garfield, Pitkin, and western Eagle 

counties access community resources, mental health support, and parent 

support groups at no cost. 

 

Great Expectations is inviting applications for three Board seats with terms 

commencing July 1, 2025. With looming financial challenges tied to fluctuations 

in government funding, strong leadership and strategic foresight are more vital 

than ever. 

 

If you are interested in making a difference in the lives of future Coloradans, 

please fill out the Board Director Interest Form hopefully by March 31, 2025.  

 

While we invite all interested candidates to apply, we are actively looking for 

persons with these distinctions: 

 

○  Corporate and individual 

philanthropy 

○  IT, including security and 

data/CRM software 

○  Nonprofit management 

○  Spanish language 

proficiency 

○      Reside in Colorado 

○  Colorado state governance 

○  State and federal funding

 

  

Website: https://greatexpectations.co/ 

Instagram: @greatexpectationssig 

Facebook:  Great Expectations CO 

Email:  sara@greatexpectations.co 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdRpzyO-uEV4-OR96LH86rKE28aEBEgjGsPPA_J0mGOUCOBhA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdRpzyO-uEV4-OR96LH86rKE28aEBEgjGsPPA_J0mGOUCOBhA/viewform
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